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  The History of Mr. Polly H. G. Wells,2022-09-04
DigiCat Publishing presents to you this special
edition of The History of Mr. Polly by H. G.
Wells. DigiCat Publishing considers every written
word to be a legacy of humankind. Every DigiCat
book has been carefully reproduced for
republishing in a new modern format. The books are
available in print, as well as ebooks. DigiCat
hopes you will treat this work with the
acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a
classic of world literature.
  THE HISTORY OF MR. POLLY H.G. WELLS,1909
  The History of Mr. Polly Herbert George
Wells,1948
  The History of Mr. Polly H G Wells,2020-11-20
  The History of Mr. Polly Herbert George
Wells,1968
  The History of Mr. Polly H. G. Wells,2023-09-19
Reproduction of the original. The publishing house
Megali specialises in reproducing historical works
in large print to make reading easier for people
with impaired vision.
  The History Of Mr.Polly Annotated H G
Wells,2020-10-04 A comic novel first published in
1910. Alfred Polly lives in the imaginary town of
Fishbourne in Kent. Chapters 1-6 depict his life
up to age 20, when he marries his cousin Miriam
Larkins. Chapters 7-8 show Mr. Polly's spectacular
suicide attempt. Chapters 9-10, at the Potwell
Inn, culminates in Mr. Polly's courageous victory
over 'Uncle Jim', a malicious relative of the
innkeeper's granddaughter. An epilogue then
depicts Mr. Polly at ease as assistant-innkeeper.
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  The History of Mr Polly Illustrated H G
Wells,2020-11-11 The protagonist of The History of
Mr. Polly is an antihero inspired by H. G. Wells's
early experiences in the drapery trade: Alfred
Polly, born circa 1870, a timid and directionless
young man living in Edwardian England, who despite
his own bumbling achieves contented serenity with
little help from those around him. Mr. Polly's
most striking characteristic is his innate sense
of epithet, [1] which leads him to coin hilarious
expressions like the Shoveacious Cult for sunny
young men of an abounding and elbowing energy and
dejected angelosity for the ornaments of
Canterbury Cathedral.[2]Alfred Polly lives in the
imaginary town of Fishbourne in Kent[3] (not to be
confused with Fishbourne, West Sussex or
Fishbourne, Isle of Wight - the town in the story
is thought to be based on Sandgate, Kent where
Wells lived for several years).[4] The novel
begins in medias res by presenting a miserable Mr.
Polly: He hated Foxbourne, [a] he hated Foxbourne
High Street, he hated his shop and his wife and
his neighbours - every blessed neighbour - and
with indescribable bitterness he hated himself.[5]
Thereafter, The History of Mr. Polly is divided in
three parts. Chapters 1-6 depict his life up to
age 20, when he marries his cousin Miriam Larkins
and sets up an outfitter's shop in Fishbourne.
Second Chapters 7-8 show Mr. Polly's spectacular
suicide attempt, which ironically makes him a
local hero, wins him insurance money that saves
him from bankruptcy, and yields the insight that
Fishbourne wasn't the world, which leads him to
abandon his shop and his wife.[6] Chapters 9-10,
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at the Potwell Inn (apparently located in West
Sussex), culminates in Mr. Polly's courageous
victory over Uncle Jim, a malicious relative of
the innkeeper's granddaughter. An epilogue then
depicts Mr. Polly at ease as assistant-innkeeper,
after a brief visit to ascertain Miriam's
prosperit
  The History of Mr. Polly H. G. Wells,2017-09-19
The protagonist of The History of Mr. Polly is an
antihero inspired by H. G. Wells' early
experiences in the drapery trade: Alfred Polly,
born circa 1870, a timid and directionless young
man living in Edwardian England, who despite his
own bumbling achieves contented serenity with
little help from those around him. Mr. Polly's
most striking characteristic is his innate sense
of epithet, which leads him to coin hilarious
expressions like the Shoveacious Cult for sunny
young men of an abounding and elbowing energy and
dejected angelosity for the ornaments of
Canterbury Cathedral. Alfred Polly lives in the
imaginary town of Fishbourne in Kent (not to be
confused with Fishbourne, West Sussex or
Fishbourne, Isle of Wight - the town in the story
is thought to be based on Sandgate, Kent where
Wells lived for several years). The novel begins
in medias res by presenting a miserable Mr. Polly:
He hated Foxbourne, he hated Foxbourne High
Street, he hated his shop and his wife and his
neighbours - every blessed neighbour - and with
indescribable bitterness he hated himself.
Thereafter, The History of Mr. Polly is divided in
three parts. Chapters 1-6 depict his life up to
age 20, when he marries his cousin Miriam Larkins
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and sets up an outfitter's shop in Fishbourne.
Second Chapters 7-8 show Mr. Polly's spectacular
suicide attempt, which ironically makes him a
local hero, wins him insurance money that saves
him from bankruptcy, and yields the insight that
Fishbourne wasn't the world, which leads him to
abandon his shop and his wife. Chapters 9-10, at
the Potwell Inn (apparently located in West
Sussex), culminates in Mr. Polly's courageous
victory over Uncle Jim, a malicious relative of
the innkeeper's granddaughter. An epilogue then
depicts Mr. Polly at ease as assistant-innkeeper,
after a brief visit to ascertain Miriam's
prosperity.
  The History of Mr. Polly. H G Wells,2020-08-07
Plot summaryThe protagonist of The History of Mr.
Polly is an antihero inspired by H. G. Wells's
early experiences in the drapery trade: Alfred
Polly, born circa 1870, a timid and directionless
young man living in Edwardian England, who despite
his own bumbling achieves contented serenity with
little help from those around him. Mr. Polly's
most striking characteristic is his innate sense
of epithet, which leads him to coin hilarious
expressions like the Shoveacious Cult for sunny
young men of an abounding and elbowing energy and
dejected angelosity for the ornaments of
Canterbury Cathedral.Alfred Polly lives in the
imaginary town of Fishbourne in Kent (not to be
confused with Fishbourne, West Sussex or
Fishbourne, Isle of Wight - the town in the story
is thought to be based on Sandgate, Kent where
Wells lived for several years). The novel begins
in medias res by presenting a miserable Mr. Polly:
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He hated Foxbourne, [a] he hated Foxbourne High
Street, he hated his shop and his wife and his
neighbours - every blessed neighbour - and with
indescribable bitterness he hated himself.[5]
Thereafter, The History of Mr. Polly is divided in
three parts. Chapters 1-6 depict his life up to
age 20, when he marries his cousin Miriam Larkins
and sets up an outfitter's shop in Fishbourne.
Second Chapters 7-8 show Mr. Polly's spectacular
suicide attempt, which ironically makes him a
local hero, wins him insurance money that saves
him from bankruptcy, and yields the insight that
Fishbourne wasn't the world, which leads him to
abandon his shop and his wife.[6] Chapters 9-10,
at the Potwell Inn (apparently located in West
Sussex), culminates in Mr. Polly's courageous
victory over Uncle Jim, a malicious relative of
the innkeeper's granddaughter. An epilogue then
depicts Mr. Polly at ease as assistant-innkeeper,
after a brief visit to ascertain Miriam's prosperi
  The History of Mr. Polly (1910). By: H. G. Wells
H. G. Wells,2017-01-22 The History of Mr. Polly is
a 1910 comic novel by H. G. Wells. Plot: The
protagonist of The History of Mr. Polly is an
antihero inspired by H. G. Wells' early
experiences in the drapery trade: Alfred Polly,
born circa 1870, a timid and directionless young
man living in Edwardian England, who despite his
own bumbling achieves contented serenity with
little help from those around him. Mr. Polly's
most striking characteristic is his innate sense
of epithet,which leads him to coin hilarious
expressions like the Shoveacious Cult for sunny
young men of an abounding and elbowing energy and
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dejected angelosity for the ornaments of
Canterbury Cathedral. Alfred Polly lives in the
imaginary town of Fishbourne in Kent(not to be
confused with Fishbourne, West Sussex or
Fishbourne, Isle of Wight - the town in the story
is thought to be based on Sandgate, Kent where
Wells lived for several years).The novel begins in
medias res by presenting a miserable Mr. Polly: He
hated Foxbourne, he hated Foxbourne High Street,
he hated his shop and his wife and his neighbours
- every blessed neighbour - and with indescribable
bitterness he hated himself. Thereafter the The
History of Mr. Polly is divided in three parts.
Chapters 1-6 depict his life up to age 20, when he
marries his cousin Miriam Larkins and sets up an
outfitter's shop in Fishbourne. Second Chapters
7-8 show Mr. Polly's spectacular suicide attempt,
which ironically makes him a local hero, wins him
insurance money that saves him from bankruptcy,
and yields the insight that Fishbourne wasn't the
world, which leads him to abandon his shop and his
wife. Chapters 9-10, at the Potwell Inn
(apparently located in West Sussex), culminates in
Mr. Polly's courageous victory over Uncle Jim, a
malicious relative of the innkeeper's
granddaughter. An epilogue then depicts Mr. Polly
at ease as assistant-innkeeper, after a brief
visit to ascertain Miriam's prosperity.... Herbert
George Wells (21 September 1866 - 13 August 1946)-
known as H. G. Wells-was a prolific English writer
in many genres, including the novel, history,
politics, social commentary, and textbooks and
rules for war games. Wells is now best remembered
for his science fiction novels and is called a
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father of science fiction, along with Jules Verne
and Hugo Gernsback.His most notable science
fiction works include The Time Machine (1895), The
Island of Doctor Moreau (1896), The Invisible Man
(1897), and The War of the Worlds (1898). He was
nominated for the Nobel Prize in Literature four
times.....
  The History of Mr. Polly H G Wells,2020-11-17
  The History of Mr.Polly Annotated Herbert George
Wells,2021-02-22 The History of Mr. Polly is a
1910 comic novel by H. G. Wells.
  The History of Mr. Polly (Classic Reprint) H. G.
Wells,2015-07-13 Excerpt from The History of Mr.
Polly He was sitting on a stile between two
threadbare look ing fields, and suffering acutely
from indigestion. About the Publisher Forgotten
Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and
classic books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com
This book is a reproduction of an important
historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-
the-art technology to digitally reconstruct the
work, preserving the original format whilst
repairing imperfections present in the aged copy.
In rare cases, an imperfection in the original,
such as a blemish or missing page, may be
replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair
the vast majority of imperfections successfully;
any imperfections that remain are intentionally
left to preserve the state of such historical
works.
  The History of Mr. Polly H. G. Wells,2014-08-05
Mr Polly is an ordinary middle-aged man who is
tired of his wife's nagging and his dreary job as
the owner of a regional gentleman's outfitters.
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Faced with the threat of bankruptcy, he concludes
that the only way to escape his frustrating
existence is by burning his shop to the ground,
and killing himself. Unexpected events, however,
conspire at the last moment to lead the bewildered
Mr Polly to a bright new future – after he saves a
life, fakes his death, and escapes to a life of
heroism, hope and ultimate happiness.
  Tono-Bungay H. G. Wells,2020-12-17 Tono-Bungay
is a semiautobiographical novel written by H. G.
Wells. It is narrated by George Ponderevo, who is
persuaded to help develop the business of selling
Tono-Bungay, a patent medicine created by his
uncle Edward. George devotes seven years to
organizing the production and manufacture of the
product, even though he believes it is a damned
swindle.
  The History of Mr. Polly H. G. Wells,2023-09-19
Reproduction of the original. The publishing house
Megali specialises in reproducing historical works
in large print to make reading easier for people
with impaired vision.
  The History of Mr. Polly H. G.
Wells,2018-04-29T22:16:43Z This work by H. G.
Wells was first published in 1910. In contrast to
Wells’ early speculative fiction works like The
Time Machine, this is a comic novel set in the
everyday world of the late Victorian and early
Edwardian era in England. Despite the less than
happy life-story of Mr. Polly, it is an amusing
book, enlivened by Polly’s inventive attitude
towards the English language. Alfred Polly’s
mother dies when he is only seven, and he is
brought up by his father and a stern aunt. He is
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indifferently educated, and leaves school in his
early teens to be employed as a draper’s
assistant. As the years pass, he finds himself
more and more disenchanted with his occupation,
but it is too late to change it. Eventually his
father dies and leaves him a legacy which may be
enough to set up in business for himself. He sets
up his own shop in a small town and stumbles into
an unhappy marriage. The business is not
profitable, and in his middle-age, unhappy and
dyspeptic, Mr. Polly comes up with an idea to
bring an end to his troubles. Things, however, do
not go as he planned, and lead to an unexpected
result. Wells’ later work often displays his
passion for social reform. Here, that passion is
less obvious, but nevertheless he demonstrates his
sympathy for middle-class people raised like Mr.
Polly with but a poor education and trapped into
either dead-end jobs or in failing retail
businesses. The History of Mr. Polly was well-
received by critics at the time of publication and
was subsequently made into both a film and two
different BBC television serials. This book is
part of the Standard Ebooks project, which
produces free public domain ebooks.
  The History of Mr. Polly H G Wells,2019-12-10
The protagonist of The History of Mr. Polly is an
antihero inspired by H. G. Wells's early
experiences in the drapery trade: Alfred Polly,
born circa 1870, a timid and directionless young
man living in Edwardian England, who despite his
own bumbling achieves contented serenity with
little help from those around him. Mr. Polly's
most striking characteristic is his innate sense
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of epithet, which leads him to coin hilarious
expressions like the Shoveacious Cult for sunny
young men of an abounding and elbowing energy and
dejected angelosity for the ornaments of
Canterbury Cathedral. Alfred Polly lives in the
imaginary town of Fishbourne in Kent (not to be
confused with Fishbourne, West Sussex or
Fishbourne, Isle of Wight - the town in the story
is thought to be based on Sandgate, Kent where
Wells lived for several years). The novel begins
in medias res by presenting a miserable Mr. Polly:
He hated Foxbourne, he hated Foxbourne High
Street, he hated his shop and his wife and his
neighbours - every blessed neighbour - and with
indescribable bitterness he hated himself.
Thereafter, The History of Mr. Polly is divided in
three parts. Chapters 1-6 depict his life up to
age 20, when he marries his cousin Miriam Larkins
and sets up an outfitter's shop in Fishbourne.
Second Chapters 7-8 show Mr. Polly's spectacular
suicide attempt, which ironically makes him a
local hero, wins him insurance money that saves
him from bankruptcy, and yields the insight that
Fishbourne wasn't the world, which leads him to
abandon his shop and his wife. Chapters 9-10, at
the Potwell Inn (apparently located in West
Sussex), culminates in Mr. Polly's courageous
victory over Uncle Jim, a malicious relative of
the innkeeper's granddaughter. An epilogue then
depicts Mr. Polly at ease as assistant-innkeeper,
after a brief visit to ascertain Miriam's
prosperity.
  The History of Mr. Polly H. G. Wells,2020-11-27
The protagonist of The History of Mr. Polly is an
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antihero inspired by H. G. Wells's early
experiences in the drapery trade: Alfred Polly,
born circa 1870, a timid and directionless young
man living in Edwardian England, who despite his
own bumbling achieves contented serenity with
little help from those around him. Mr. Polly's
most striking characteristic is his innate sense
of epithet, which leads him to coin hilarious
expressions like the Shoveacious Cult for sunny
young men of an abounding and elbowing energy and
dejected angelosity for the ornaments of
Canterbury Cathedral.Alfred Polly lives in the
imaginary town of Fishbourne in Kent (not to be
confused with Fishbourne, West Sussex or
Fishbourne, Isle of Wight - the town in the story
is thought to be based on Sandgate, Kent where
Wells lived for several years). The novel begins
in medias res by presenting a miserable Mr. Polly:
He hated Foxbourne, [a] he hated Foxbourne High
Street, he hated his shop and his wife and his
neighbours - every blessed neighbour - and with
indescribable bitterness he hated himself.
Thereafter, The History of Mr. Polly is divided in
three parts. Chapters 1-6 depict his life up to
age 20, when he marries his cousin Miriam Larkins
and sets up an outfitter's shop in Fishbourne.
Second Chapters 7-8 show Mr. Polly's spectacular
suicide attempt, which ironically makes him a
local hero, wins him insurance money that saves
him from bankruptcy, and yields the insight that
Fishbourne wasn't the world, which leads him to
abandon his shop and his wife. Chapters 9-10, at
the Potwell Inn (apparently located in West
Sussex), culminates in Mr. Polly's courageous
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victory over Uncle Jim, a malicious relative of
the innkeeper's granddaughter. An epilogue then
depicts Mr. Polly at ease as assistant-innkeeper,
after a brief visit to ascertain Miriam's
prosperity.

Eventually, you will utterly discover a extra
experience and carrying out by spending more cash.
nevertheless when? accomplish you acknowledge that
you require to get those all needs behind having
significantly cash? Why dont you attempt to get
something basic in the beginning? Thats something
that will guide you to comprehend even more nearly
the globe, experience, some places, in imitation
of history, amusement, and a lot more?

It is your no question own times to exploit
reviewing habit. in the midst of guides you could
enjoy now is The History Of Mr Polly 10 below.
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